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Announcement Content

Explanations

Our previous guidance at the end of 1H21 was given on an organic basis. The addition of Uzbekistan Operation in the last quarter of 2021 will only impact consolidated results by a
couple of percentage points at volume and NSR while creating a slight dilution on EBITDA margn. 
However, given the strong business momentum YTD and increased visibility till the end of the year, we see slight upside potential to our original organic guidance on volume and 
currency neutral NSR. Therefore, we are revising our guidance on volume to low to mid-teens growth and on currency neutral NSR to high twenties to low thirties growth. This 
also includes the 4th quarter impact of Uzbekistan.
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We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board,
and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and 
documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the 
subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.


